
October is here! This first month has been so wonderful here at our STG
OSP. The month has been filled with so many new friendships and

getting used to our program and schedule. 
The Stars have loved spending our mornings building puzzles or playing
group board games and lego challenges. Our afternoons are always so

busy with group sports like hockey, kickball and park challenges as well
as various art projects or dramatic play. 

Our big lessons over the month have been focusing on our main three
expectations “Be Kind, Be Safe, Be Respectful” and finding ways to

implement these things. Be sure to ask your Star what they mean to
them! 

 This group has been so fun to be with and get to know. We have a very
diverse group of personalities that make up our OSP community and the

staff feel so blessed to get to care for them all. 

REMINDERS:
*Please be sure to walk your Stars to the STG doors in the morning and
come out of your vehicle at pick up. This is to ensure safety for all Star’s

and gives staff the opportunity to connect with you as this is very
important to us all! 

*When we host PD days please be sure to send your Star with indoor
shoes, a full lunch and proper wear for outdoors as we are outside all

year! 

*We are accepting food bank items at all times through the year and
they are so appreciated by the community! 

*We always welcome feedback and ideas from families on how we can
make our programs the best it can be!

October 11-PD Day
October 25- PD Day

October 14- CLOSED
for Thanksgiving 

October 31 -
Halloween 

OCTOBER 2024

St. Greg/IRIC OSP

Important dates:

CONTACT US @ WWW.LITTLESTARPLAYSCHOOL.COM 
LITTLESTARPLAYSCHOOL@HOTMAIL.COM

MISS BECKI 587-877-7827

Birthdays:
2 Miss Meg

5 Paytyn
12 Jaylynn
17 Athena

22 Anthony
24 Lilly

27 Asher


